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As a commercial interior designer working in code-regulated spaces and a proud 

member of the International Interior Design Association's Northern Pacific Chapter - 

which represents Alaska, Washington & Idaho interior designers and industry 

partners, many of whom do work in Oregon and with Oregon organizations, I urge 

you to vote YES to move the amended bill (-1) forward, a version that directly 

addresses AIA Oregon's concerns. 

 

Supporting HB2141 will ensure that interior designers are better positioned to 

contribute to the built environment, align with the highest standards, and promote the 

safeguarding of public health, safety, and well-being. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Ashley Wells 


